
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Oswego City School District, 

Education Center, 1 Buccaneer Blvd, Oswego, NY until 3:00 PM, Wednesday, May 11, 2022 

for contracting of Removal of Trash & Recycles. Specifications are available in the Business 

Office, located at the Oswego City School District, Education Center, 1 Buccaneer Blvd., 

Oswego, NY 13126, Monday-Friday, 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM. 

 

THE OSWEGO CITY SCHOOL BOARD RESERVES THE RIGHT  

TO REJECT ANY OR ALL PROPOSALS. 

 

-Karen Canale, Board of Education Clerk 

 


